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Second Phase of the Bulldozer Committee started 
  

50 New Reforms Submitted to BiH 
Authorities 

 
The new reforms shall certainly bring many benefits, and economic recovery is 
our primary task, Chairman of BiH Council of Ministers, Adnan Terzic said  
 
[P.05] SARAJEVO – The Bulldozer 
Committee submitted 50 new reforms to the 
state and entity prime ministers and the Brcko 
District Mayor. 
“I think that the first 50 reforms defied 
skeptics, because they achieved obvious results 
in simplifying procedures and removing 
roadblocks. New reforms will certainly bring 
many benefits. Economic recovery is our 
primary task,” Adnan Terzic, Chairman of the 
BiH Council of Ministers said.  
Businessmen, gathered in regional Bulldozer 
committees, proposed the reforms. All 
economic subjects submitted their proposals to 
these committees, and the committees then 
selected them and submitted them to the 
governments.  
“We expect this reform package to be 
implemented by the end of the year. We only 
want to be able to do our jobs. We are ready to 
compete on the market, but we expect 
partnership with authorities, in order to resolve 
problems and roadblocks that we encounter in 
our business,” Enes Drljevic, Bulldozer 
Committee Coordinator emphasized. 
Dragan Mikerevic, the RS Prime Minister said 
that the government of this entity had 
implemented previous reforms as well.  
“We are committed to economic development 
of the country. We need young and 
professional businessmen, but also efficient 
and motivated civil servants. It seems to me 
that today we have both and that we shall see 
the results very soon,” Mikerevic said.  
The FBiH Prime Minister, Ahmet Hadzipasic 
asked that businessmen help the state by 
increasing financial discipline, in order to 
increase tax collection.  
Businessmen asked for homogenization of 
entity laws on profit tax and defining of public 
revenues that belong to municipalities in FBiH. 

They also request activating of financial 
leasing, in order to increase access of SMEs to 
the funds, and establishment of a state council 
for agriculture and food production, forestry 
and rural development.  
 



 
 
 

 


